
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

*** TRAFFIC ADVISORY *** 
  

 
Detours Planned for Oaklawn Avenue near I-77 

Charlotte, N.C. (Friday, December 7, 2018) – On Friday, December 14 from 8 p.m. through Monday, 

December 17 at 6 a.m., all lanes of eastbound and westbound Oaklawn Road will be closed at I-77 as 

construction crews continue to working on the infrastructure for I77 Express. During this continuous 

closure,  traffic on the west side of the bridge will be redirected along Beatties Ford Road with the 

option to access either I-85 or LaSalle Street. Traffic on the east side of the bridge will be redirected 

along Statesville Avenue with the option to access either I-85 or LaSalle Street. 

Please see attached detour map.  

We encourage people to sign up for our e-newsletter and follow us on social media, using the following:  

http://www.i77express.com/newsroom/newsletter-e-alerts/ 

I-77 Mobility Partners on Facebook I-77 Express  

I-77 Mobility Partners on Twitter @I77Express 

I-77 Express is a 26-mile corridor of dedicated tolls lanes that operate adjacent to the current I-77 

general purpose lanes from I-277 in Charlotte to Exit 36 in Mooresville. Drivers can choose to use I-77 

Express, the general purpose lanes or a combination of both to allow for a more efficient commute.  
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Oaklawn Road Detour 

 

 
 


